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September   17,   2020  
 
 
Dear   AESD   Families,   
 
The   following   information   is   provided   to   keep   you   informed   about  
our   District:  
 
We   are   happy   to   announce   that   T-Mobile   has   completed   the  
upgrade   for   all   issued   hotspots   to   their   Unlimited   Usage   Plan.  
 
This   means   that   students   using   hotspots   will   no   longer   see   a  
slowdown   in   speeds   due   to   usage.   Thank   you   for   your   patience   as  
we   converted   to   this   program   during   this   busy   period.  
 
Distance   Learning   Survey:    The   Board   of   Education   and  
Superintendent   Downing   would   like   to   get   your   feedback   about  
the   current   Distance   Learning   plan.    Please   complete   this   survey   by  
4:00   PM   on   Wednesday,   September   23,   2020,       Distance   Learning  
Survey .   
 
We   continue   to   monitor   the   differentiated   COVID-19   cases   and  
positivity   rates   for   the   city   of   Anaheim.   Although   there   is   a  
continuing   decline   in   the   trend   data,   the   current   rates   for   Anaheim  
(13.8%   new   cases   per   100,000   residents)   remain   well   above   the  
data   for   Orange   County   as   a   whole.   Due   to   our   higher   COVID-19  
data,   our   schools   will   continue   to   remain   in   Distance   Learning  
format   until   further   notice.  
 
Sincerely,  
Dr.   Christopher   Downing  
Superintendent  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ParentDL2020
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